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Second Call for Papers: AsRES/AREUEA Joint International Conference 2002
The Asian Real Estate Society (AsRES)s seventh annual conference will be held at Swiss Grand Hotel in Seoul, Korea from July 4 till July 6, 2002. It will be joint international conference with the American Real Estate and Urban Economics Association (AREUEA). 
The conference will provide a forum for academics and practitioners in the areas of urban and real estate economics and real estate finance. In addition to paper sessions covering current theoretical and empirical research, the conference will feature several roundtables on current issues in real estate markets and policies in Asia.
Abstracts should be sent by e-mail to either of the conference organizers listed below by March 29, 2002. The 200 word abstract should include the title of the paper, names, mailing addresses and e-mail addresses of all authors, and designation of contact author. It should be in MS Word or PDF formatted to fit on a single page of A4 or letter size. If you have any questions, please contact 

Kyung-Hwan Kim (AsRES)


John Quigley (AREUEA)

Department of Economics


Department of Economics


Sogang University



University of California at Berkeley

Seoul, KOREA






kyungkim@ccs.sogang.ac.kr


quigley@econ.berkeley.edu
The Conference Homepage: http://www.kreaa.org/AsRES/

_955810547.doc
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